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Texas Counties asking for Hand Sanitizer
 We have been contacted by County Judges that are asking for donations of Hand Sanitizer for their essential 
services.  While a number of TCC member companies have donated large quantities of hand sanitizer to the 
State through Texas.gov, some counties have indicated that they are unable to secure any from the Texas 
Department of Emergency Management (TDEM). 

If your site(s) or company has hand sanitizer that you would be willing to donate to neighboring counties, please 
contact Chris Noonan, TCC Director of Government Affairs with information as to quantities, container sizes, and 
delivery logistics or timelines.  We will be gathering a list of County Judges that are requesting donations of hand 
sanitizer and will make that list available for you to choose from. We will then get you in direct communication 
with the County Judge office(s) to coordinate delivery.

If you have questions or need information, please contact Chris Noonan, TCC Director of Government Affairs at 
Noonan@texaschemistry.org or 512-646-6407.

Thank you for your assistance!
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